
Mrs. Wirag’s 

Classroom News

We have begun our Apple 

exploration by reading, observing 

and even painting with apples. We 

are having a lot of fun with the book 

10 apples on Top~ Dr. Seuss. 

We have also begun our All About Me 

pages- You will see these come home 

this week. Please fill out and reutrn 

to school as soon as possible so that 

we can begin to share about 

ourselves.

The season of Fall is upon us and we 

are learning about all the physical 

changes around us

Thanksgiving - Monday October, 12 - NO SCHOOL

● Please check our website for 

information and pictures of our 

learning

Class 3 friends are 
back together in class 
and we are settling in. 
Our room and our daily 
schedule is base on 
physical distancing and 
hand washing for the 
safety of all our friends. 
Please look in the 
communication book 
each day for important 
information and we 
really appreciate when 
you write how your 
child’s evening went :)


